
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF CONTROL OF 
MERCY MEMORIAL HOSPITAL CORPORATION 

LICENSE NUMBER: 21-18816-01 

The undersigned, on behalf ofProMedica Health System, Inc., hereby acknowledges and 
confirms that (i) Mercy Memorial Hospital Corporation, d.b.a. ProMedica Monroe Regional 
Hospital, issued a letter dated October 14, 2014, to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
and (ii) the transaction and commitments contatned therein are understood and accepted as first 
written. 

By: 
Its: 

ACKNOWLEDGED AND AGREED as of January 16, 2015: 

ProMedica Health System, Inc. 
1801 Richards Road 
Toledo, OH 43607 



Forster, Sara 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Hi Sara, 

-------------------------------------------------------------------

Fausey, Brittany < Brittany.Fausey@ProMedica.org > 
Friday, January 16, 2015 2:27 PM 
Forster, Sara 
Andrade, Kristin 
RE: Additional information (transferor signature) request concerning transfer of control 
notification for Mercy Memorial Hospital, NRC Lie. No. 21-18816-01 
Acknowledgment_PHS-MRH.pdf; A TTOOOOl.txt 

Attached please find the requested Acknowledgement. Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 

Thank you! 
Brittany 

Brittany M. Fausey, J.D. 
Paralegal 
ProMedica Health System, Inc. 
Office of the General Counsel 
1801 Richards Road 
Toledo, OH 43607 
Direct: (419) 469-3636 
Tel: {419) 469-3622 
Fax: (419) 469-3597 

From: Forster, Sara [mailto:Sara.Forster@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 8:54AM 
To: Fausey, Brittany 
Subject: RE: Additional information (transferor signature) request concerning transfer of control notification for Mercy 
Memorial Hospital, NRC Lie. No. 21-18816-01 

Thank you for the update, Ms. Fausey. 

From: Fausey, Brittany [mailto:Brittany.Fausey@ProMedica.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 7:53 AM 
To: Forster, Sara 
Cc: Andrade, Kristin 
Subject: RE: Additional information (transferor signature) request concerning transfer of control notification for Mercy 
Memorial Hospital, NRC Lie. No. 21-18816-01 

Hi Sara, 

Please know that we are working as quickly as possible to finalize the requested acknowledgment. Once finalized, I will 
forward it to you as instructed below- as a PDF attachment via email. I will be sure to follow up with you as I know 
more. 

Thank you! 
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